
           

  

Dear Parent(s):  

Congratulations on your son passing his Eagle Scout Board of Review!  It is an honor that you and he 

should be proud of now and in the future.  

To celebrate this honor, a special Court of Honor will be held according to the traditions of your son’s 

troop.  Although planning can begin, please do not set a date until the official notification from BSA 

National has been returned to the CT Yankee Council office.  The turnaround time for this is usually 4-6 

weeks.  If you have not heard from your troop’s Scoutmaster or Advancement Chair after that time, 

please ask them to contact the Lighthouse District Advancement Committee Chair.  

The Connecticut Yankee Council and the Lighthouse District leadership also would like to recognize your 

son’s achievement by presenting to him a special Eagle council strip on behalf of the Council.  

Please invite the following to the Court of Honor:  

Mr. Eric Brantley     

Lighthouse District Executive  

C/O CT Yankee Council   

PO Box 32  

60 Wellington Road  

Milford, CT 06460  

  

Mr. Mark Mackowiak  

Lighthouse District Chairman  

54 Chestnut Grove Drive  

Guilford, CT  06437  

  

Pending  

Lighthouse District Commissioner  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Lighthouse District Advancement Chair  

(contact information can be found on www.ctyankee.org/districts/lighthouse/committee).  

  

Again, congratulations to your son and to you!  
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